
Salem Civic Association
General Meeting Agenda

July 25th 2023

1) Pledge of Allegiance

2) Secretary Report – Charlene Combs

a) Minutes from June will be published in next Lamplighter

3) Columbus Police Liaison Officer – Daniel Yandrich

a) dyandrich@columbuspolice.org 614-645-1418

4) Treasurer Report – Allison Hibler

SCA Treasurer’s Report June 2023

6.7.23 – 7.7.23

2023 Budget Actual as of 7/7/23

BUDGETED INCOME $6,626 $6,051 (91% collected)

BUDGETED EXPENSES $6,626 $1,727.04 (26% paid)

Net Income or (Loss) $ 0 $4,323.96

Checking Account Balance as of 7/7/23 $7,776.17

(-) Remaining Budget Obligations as of 7/7/23 $4,898.96

(-) “Outside” Donations (Food Bank; Feral Cats) $230

(-) Annual Cash Reserve $2,335.00

CASH AVAILABLE AS OF 7/7/23 ($312.21)

5) Northland Community Council – Pat Hammel (see attached)

6) Northland Community Council Development Committee – Sam Shy

7) Communication Committee

a) Lamplighter Articles

mailto:dyandrich@columbuspolice.org


8) Membership Committee – Laurel Hobden

a) Block Party

9) Safety Committee – Pat Hammel

10) Hospitality Committee – Charlene Combs

11) New Business/Announcements

a) National Night Out - Tuesday August 1st 6:00PM at Chaseland Park

b) Annual Garage Sale: Saturday August 5th, 9:00AM-3:00PM

i) Sponsored by Joe Jackson

c) The Compost Exchange - Ray Leard

NCC Report July 2023

● The city’s impound lot is open again so CPD can have illegally parked and/or abandoned cars

towed after failure to comply with warnings and tickets. Report illegally parked and/or

abandoned cars through the 311 system.

● The City Attorney has negotiated a nuisance abatement agreement with The Doll House (Karl

Rd.) that has significant new safety procedure requirements. It remains closed until the

agreement requirements have been installed at which time the City Attorney will withdraw the

objection to the renewal of the liquor license.

● ODOT has secured funding for Phase 1 of the 161 corridor rebuild plan from Maple Canyon Dr. to

Ambleside Dr. Road resurfacing, installation of a multi-use path and sidewalk, and installation of

mini-roundabouts will be included. Engineering studies and purchase of additional right of way

began in June, projected date for beginning construction is Spring 2026.

● The mayor’s Office of Violence Prevention has been established to coordinate the multiple

city-run and city funded violence prevention programs and conduct research and policy

development to guide the focus of programs where data indicates the need is highest. It will

include a web based dashboard for public use.

● The July 4th parade was a success with over 50 registered participants (up from 30 the prior

year).

● The Ohio Department of Public Safety, is expanding a program to prevent injuries among older

drivers. CarFit is an educational program which offers older adults the opportunity to improve

their safety and comfort behind the wheel. At a CarFit event, trained volunteers complete a

12-point checklist with each driver. Occupational therapists are also on hand to provide a

consultation, if needed. For information see https://car-fit.org/

https://car-fit.org/

